Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

April 6, 1979.

Mr. Clark Gilmour Mediation Services Branch Ministry of Labour 4946 Canada Way Burnaby, B. C.

Dear Mr. Gilmour:

This letter confirms our conversation of April 5th at which time I informed you that the membership had ratified the University's Contract Offer.

The Contract Committee wishes to extend its thanks to you for your assistance in Mediation.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle McCaughran,

on behalf of the Contract Committee

Michelle M Caughian